
Joint MPH/BSPH Program Committee
Minutes from 11/8/2017
GRH 1002; 12:30 – 2:30 p.m.

Present: Eagle, English, Farrell, Gardner, Kim, Lartey, Macy

Macy/Farrell motion to approve October minutes as written. Passed unanimously.

Gardner congratulated the faculty on a successful interim report. She also discussed the annual report and compliance reports due to CEPH by Dec 8 and Jan 9 respectively.  Faculty will be contacted about providing additional information (syllabi, assessments) for the compliance report. 

Gardner asked MPH advisors of students in the campus-based program to advise first year MPHers to take PH 580 and PH 575 in the spring to stay properly sequenced.  She encouraged advisors to also go over GrAPEs and ILE with students in the new program.

Lartey discussed having BSPH students participate in a public health scholar bowl and passed out information to review.  The faculty stated it would be an excellent opportunity for our undergrads.  She also mentioned that advising season was in full swing and annual influx of students from pre-nursing.  BSPH students participated in the AHEC Career fair, staffing a handwashing station with glow light. 

Farrell reported that the Diversity Committee meeting reviewed diversity goals and action plans, and discussed creating others. They prioritized creating a mailing list of organizations, etc. that serve marginalized and minority populations for recruiting purposes.

English/Farrell motion to approve JUMP proposal.  After considerable discussion, the GPA was changed from 3.2 to 3.5.  The motion passed unanimously with this change.

Farrell discussed creating a graduate epi/biostats certificate and the rationale for doing so.  He and Ding are researching what other programs are doing and will put together a proposal for the MPH faculty to vote on in the near future.  

Eagle reported on PHUGAS:  They plan to offer trainings this AY (green dot/safe zone, CPR, HIV testing).  

Reminder that hooding ceremony and celebration of Grace’s birth is afternoon of Friday, 12/8. Details will come by email.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Wear purple on November 17 for premature baby day, and meet in common area of office for picture at 10 a.m.


